Warmly Welcome Mr. Pashnev, Mr. Bondarenko& Mr. Dima’s Visit to ALPHA
We were pleased to welcome Mr. Pashnev, Mr. Bondarenko& Mr. Dima from Russia on FEB 27, 2014 to visit ALPHA office and factory. 

With Mr. Dima’s English-Russian translation help, we had a successful business discussion and an enjoyable meeting with Mr. Pashnev and Mr. Bondarenko. 

After visiting the ALPHA R&D center, laboratory, production department, showroom etc, they expressed strong confidence in co-operating with ALPHA, and decided to buy ALPHA6000E series to test.

We believe that we will have long-term successful business relationship based on mutual trust and benefit!
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